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Dear Parents/carers           21st Sept 2023  

 

 

On Monday 16th October we shall be hosting an Owl Experience for children in 

Little Ladybirds, Sparkly Spiders and Dazzling Dragonflies. 

 

Gentleshaws Wildlife Centre and Bird of Prey Hospital shall be visiting us for the 

morning with their collection of owls and shall provide the children with a 45 

minute workshop. This fabulous experience ties in with our topic that week based 

on the text ‘Owl Babies’ by Martin Waddell.  

 

In order for this opportunity to go ahead we are asking for a contribution of 

£2.55 per child, which can be paid via your child’s parent pay account. 

Unfortunately if not enough contributions are made then the visit will be 

cancelled. 

 

Thank you for your continuing support. 

 

Yours Sincerley 

Mrs Christie, Miss Barnett and Mrs Fletcher 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Oxhey First School 
Pennine Way, 
Biddulph 
Staffordshire 
ST8 7EB 
 

Head teacher: Mrs L Jukes 
Telephone 01782 513000 
E mail office@oxhey.staffs.sch.uk 
www.oxheyfirstschool.com 

 

mailto:office@oxhey.staffs.sch.uk


 

               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


